
SEEKING THE  
DIVINE MERCY JESUS BILLBOARD?  

 

It’s currently located as you are going North on Hwy 75, 
before you get to Walmart. Be sure to look for it. The 
billboard is an outreach of our Divine Mercy prayer 
group, who meet at 10am on Wednesdays in the chapel 
at St. John. They would be happy for you to join them 
in praying the Rosary and the Divine Mercy chaplet.  

ALCUIN INSTITUTE EVENTS 
 

Faith & Culture Conference, Saturday, May 21, 8:30am-4pm 
at Christ the King. Please register by May 6.  
 

Two Courses will be offered this summer as part of the Great 
Books Summer Program, Ancient Classics (June 13-24), 
and, Medieval Classics (June 27- July 8).  
 

For information and registration on both of these events, 
please contact Becky Holder at 
becky.holder@dioceseoftulsa.org. Alcuin Institute website: 
alcuininstitute.org.  

JUNE 10-12 CATHOLIC FAMILY CAMP-OUT 
Registration is open! The Catholic Family Camp-Out 
weekend will be at Robber's Cave State Park with  
opportunities to grow in faith, fellowship and fun. Regis-
tration and details are available at 
www.dioceseoftulsa.org/catholicfamily-weekend. Dead-
line to register your family is June 1.  

MAY 6-8: RETROUVAILLE is an opportunity 
for couples to rediscover themselves and their 
spouses in a loving marriage. For confidential in-
formation about or to register for the program, call 
405-443-3541 or email 2034@retrouvaille.org or 
visit www.helpourmarriage.org. 

GRIEVING WITH GREAT HOPE 
at St. John 

An eight week grief support workshop series that 
offers a prayerful, practical and personal approach 
for anyone who is mourning the loss of a loved one 
or facing a difficult life change (pregnancy loss, 
divorce, career loss. etc.). Everyone is welcome. 
The workshop is free. To register or for more de-
tails contact St. John Parish Office 918.336.4353 
When: Thursday 6-8pm, Now through May 19.
(Zoom participation is available.)  

RCIA - What is next for those who entered 
the Catholic Church this Easter? Tuesday, 
May 3, 7pm. We have reached the 4th period 
of the RCIA process, which is the neophyte 
year. All who were baptized and received into 
full communion are called neophytes in this 
period, until the anniversary of their initiation 
next Easter. The final period of regular weekly 
formation extends through the Easter season, 
the seven weeks from Easter to Pentecost and 
is referred to as Mystagogy. It is a time for 
deepening the Christian experience, especially 
in appreciation for the sacramental life, for 
spiritual growth, and for entering more fully 
into the life and unity of the Catholic commu-
nity. The neophytes now share with Christ, and 
his Body in the parish community, the intimate 
communion of the Eucharist. Now they have 
access to all the means of sanctification. We as 
a parish community pledge to help them grow 
and mature in the Christian life and to develop 
a genuine Catholic world view. Please pray for 
all those who God called to join us as we con-
tinue on our pilgrimage to our Father in Heav-
en!  

FOOD DRIVE FOR CONCERN with the help of the 
US Postal Service. Simply put food out by your mail-
box on Saturday, May 14!  


